
For five years, the Clothing Closet has helped 

hundreds of people involved in the court sys-

tem by enabling them to supplement their 

wardrobes with clothing appropriate for job 

interviews, community service, and special 

occasions. 

The gently used (and sometimes new) donat-

ed items cover everything from children’s 

clothes and shoes to men’s and women’s 

work attire and formal wear.  

Come see how far it’s come in five years! 

Created in 2013, the Clothing Closet was named in memory of  Judge Susan J. Aramony, a strong advocate 

of children and families who passed away that same year. 

Monday, May 14  

11:30 a.m.—1:30 p.m.  

Room 5830, North Wing  

Central Courthouse 

JOIN US as we celebrate the 5th Anniversary of the  
Seventeenth Judicial Circuit’s   

Susan J. Aramony Clothing Closet 

Clothing Closet is Turning 5! 


